
Retiree Medicare Part D
Transition
Timeline

As of May 2024 

JUNE

FOR QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS RELATED TO RETIREE HEALTH BENEFITS, PLEASE EMAIL  
EBD.MAIL@MARYLAND.GOV​ OR CALL 410.767.4775

MAY

The State plans to contract with a
Medicare Part D administrator (a
company) to offer informational

sessions and counselors to enroll
retirees (beginning October 15,

2024).

JULY
 Retirees will be notified by mail of
additional details and resources,

including an anticipated timeline for
information sessions.

SEPTEMBER DECEMBER
Retirees must select a

Medicare Part D plan by
December 7, 2024, to
have prescription drug

coverage in 2025.

Updated FAQ
Document posted on

the DBM website.

The 2025 Medicare Part D plan details
will be released by the federal

government in early fall (likely late
September), in-person information

sessions will follow.

During Medicare’s open enrollment
(October 15–December 7), retirees
can speak with a licensed benefits
counselor who will assist them in

selecting and enrolling in a
Medicare Part D prescription drug

plan.

OCTOBER

mailto:EBD.Mail@maryland.gov

